
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Denis L’Heureux

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
In this economy where people are barely scraping by, there is absolutely no reason to increase electricity distribution 
rates yet again. Considering that these same rates were just increased less than a year ago. If Hydro Ottawa requires 
to cut costs then perhaps they should cut spendings within their own organization like any other publicly regulated 
institution. These less-than-yearly increases are ridiculous and unjustified.


